
  
 
 
 
 
 

September 5, 2023 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

Overnight parking at the Township of 

McKellar Community Centre will NOT 

BE PERMITTED on Friday September 

8th and Saturday September 9th due to 

the McKellar Fall Fair. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 

 
 
 
  


